
 

 

 

 

Tallinn, 30 August 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to the Interparliamentary Conference on Stability, Economic 
Coordination and Governance in the European Union, which will be held in Tallinn on 29–31 October 2017. 

 

At the Conference, we would like to encourage the exchange of views on four topics: future of the 
Economic and Monetary Union, measures for stimulating economy and financial assistance, budgetary 
challenges of the European Union, and efficient tax collection. Your participation at the Conference would 
constitute a valuable contribution to the discussions and the exchange of views on these topics. 

 

Please find attached the draft programme of the Conference, as well as the practical information 
concerning the registration, accommodation, and other relevant details. Please kindly take note of the 
registration deadlines.  

 

We hope that your duties will permit you to join us at the Conference, and that we will have the pleasure 
of welcoming you in Tallinn. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

    

Mihhail Stalnuhhin 

Chairman of the Finance Committee 
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